
 

 

Caroline Town Board  
Special Meeting to Open Bids 

July 18, 2007 

The special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Caroline held on July 18, 2007 at the Town Hall was 
called to order by Supervisor Don Barber at 6:47 p.m. 

Present: Don Barber, Supervisor 
Tim Seely, Councilman 
Dominic Frongillo, Councilman  
Nelly Farnum, Coundilwoman 
 

Recording  
Secretary: Debra DeAugistine, Town Clerk 

Visitors: Barry Goodrich 

Bids for Barrile Stream Restoration Project 
The town board received and opened bids from two companies: 

• JB’s Excavation Services Inc: $9,800.00 

• Gaggle Co. Inc: $13,045.00 

The bids are for labor only; there is no material involved. 

Note that Barry Goodrich also spoke with a third company, Twig’s Backhoe and Bulldozer, about submitting 
a bid, but none had been received at the time the board opened the bids. 

Both companies that submitted bids are familiar with the work as they’ve completed projects for the town in 
the past. They are aware of the project deadline. 

Resolution 7-xx of 2007 
Accept bid from JB’s Excavation Services 

By Councilman Seely; Seconded by Councilwoman Farnum 

RESOLVED, the town board accepts the bid from JB’s Excavation Services for $9800 to complete the repairs 
required for this phase of the Barrile Stream Restoration project. 

Adopted Barber:  Aye;  Cope:  Absent;  Seely:  Aye;  Farnum:  Aye;  Frongillo:  Aye 

Adjourn 
On a motion, the meeting adjourned at 7 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Debra DeAugistine, Town Clerk 


